
  

Family update #42 

November 26, 2020 

Dear family and friends,  
 

Outbreak Update 
We are grateful that our current status remains unchanged. All residents on the fifth floor of 
Crescent Heights, except for the eight individuals who are continuing to recover from the virus, 
were tested for COVID-19 and have received negative results. We will be administering 
prevalence testing for staff at Crescent Heights today as a precautionary measure. 
 

 Crescent Heights 
(145 residents) 

Greenview 
Long Term Care 
(80 residents) 

Greenview 
Supportive Living 
(95 residents) 

Number of new cases as 
of November 26, 2020 

Residents—0 
Staff—0 

Residents—0 
Staff—0 

Residents—0 
Staff—0  

Cumulative total since 
October 25, 2020 

Residents—14 
Staff—9 

Residents—0  
Staff—2 

Residents—0 
Staff—0 

November 8, 2020 ---- Outbreak cleared  

 

Yesterday’s provincial news conference 
In her daily news conference yesterday, the Chief Medical Officer of Health indicated that 
continuing care and supportive living centres should be cautious with visitation given the 
increasing number of positive COVID-19 cases in the province. Please think carefully before 
visiting your loved one in person. Ensure that you are symptom-free and have followed all 
public health protocols related to hand hygiene, masking, physical distancing, and limited 
interactions outside your immediate household in the fourteen days prior to visiting to 
minimize risk of transmission. Let us work together to keep everyone safe.  
 
Thank you for keeping Wing Kei in your prayers. 
 
For the Lord is good and his love endures forever; 
his faithfulness continues through all generations. 
~ Psalm 100: 5 
 
 
Kathy Tam 
Chief Executive Officer 
 


